
TAP UPDATE 

Scholarship for Dependent Children Applications 

The TAP Committee is pleased to announce that all eligible employees may submit signed 

applications for the Scholarship for Dependent Children Program from February 7, 2020 

through May 3, 2020, for courses successfully completed during the 2019 school year. 

All signed applications and supporting documents must be submitted to your Local TAP 

Representative no later than May 8, 2020.   

Late submissions will not be accepted. 
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